
 

Dr. N.E. Roberts Elementary 

Orientation Plan 

 

Tuesday, August 9th, 2022 

8:30 -10:30  
 

 

 

Orientation Guidelines: 

 
Upon entering the school, please adhere to the following guidelines: 

• Masks are encouraged, but not required. 

• CDC social distancing guidelines must be followed. 

• Parents will enter the school through the gates on either side of the main office 

building.  There will be Staff Members posted at the gates to inform students of their 

homeroom teachers.  Maps will be available.    

• Parents will go straight to their child’s classroom to meet the teacher. 

• Teachers will have a table set up for parents to sign in, note how the child will go 

home, and acquire a tag stating how the child will go home from school.   

• Parents are encouraged to bring their child’s school supplies in a plastic bag 

labeled with the child’s name and grade and leave it with their child’s teacher.  

• Teachers will call parents who don’t attend orientation to introduce themselves 

and ensure they know how the student is going home.  

 

Booths in the Cafeteria: 

 
In the cafeteria, there will be several stations set up for the following: 

• Car Rider Tag Table  

• School Shirt Sale Table 

• Parent Portal Pin Sign-Up 

• After School Daycare Sign-Up 

 

Important Reminders: 
 

**Parents registering students on Orientation day will not be able to participate in orientation. 


